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Mr. William J. Dircks 
Executive Director for 
 Operations 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 
 
SUBJECT:  ACRS REVIEW OF COMANCHE PEAK STEAM ELECTRIC STATION, UNITS l  
          AND 2 SAFETY EVALUATION REPORT SUPPLEMENTS 7 THROUGH 11 
 
Dear Mr. Dircks: 
 
During its 305th meeting, September 12-14, 1985, the ACRS discussed the  
efforts of the NRC Staff to evaluate and resolve the technical concerns  
and allegations, and the quality assurance and quality control issues  
raised in conjunction with construction practices at the Comanche Peak  
Steam Electric Station, Units 1 and 2.  We have considered Supplements   
7 through 11 addressing these matters.  We believe that the actions  
being taken by the NRC Staff are appropriate. 
 
                                                        Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
                                                        David A. Ward 
                                                        Chairman 
 
References: 
1.  Memorandum No. 79-430-06 OL from P. B. Bloch, Chairman, ASLBP, In  
    the Matter of Texas Utilities Electric Co., et al., Comanche Peak  
    Steam Electric Station, Units 1 & 2, dated April 30, 1985 
2.  Memorandum dated July 26, l985 from V. S. Noonan, Director, Comanche  
    Peak Project, NRC Division of Licensing, to David Ward, Chairman,  
    ACRS, Subject:  NUREG-0797 - Comanche Peak Supplement Safety  
    Evaluation Reports (SSER's) Supplements 7 through 11   
3.  Memorandum from V. S. Noonan, Director, Comanche Peak Project, NRC  
    Division of Licensing, to David Ward, Chairman, ACRS, Subject:  
    Comanche Peak Steam Electric Station, dated August 9, 1985 
4.  Memorandum dated August 9, l985 from V. S. Noonan, Director,  
    Comanche Peak Project, NRC Division of Licensing, to NRC Commission,  
    Subject:  Board Notification (No. 85-073) - Response to ASLB  
    Memorandum dated April 30, l985 
  
� 


